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I oppose the house bill 2548. This bill would be detrimental to my families business, a 

third generation farm and nursery. This bill would take away at will employment, let 

unelected officials set safety rules and wages, and would increase costs that will not 

benefit workers or consumers of agricultural goods. A bill like this would destroy 

family owned farms and businesses which is the heart beat of Oregon agriculture.  

Thank you for your time.  


